
 
 
 
Apr 29 2019 
 
Dear Residents & Businesses  
 
This letter is to notify you that the South Australian Road Runners Club is proposing to hold the 2019 
Athlete’s Foot Adelaide Marathon throughout Adelaide and North Adelaide on Sunday 26th May, 2019. 
 
This event - which is now in its fourth decade - is a running race made up of a Marathon (42.2km), Half 
Marathon (21.1km), 10km, 5km and 2km Family Fun Run distances. The course starts at the iconic Adelaide 
Oval and travels around the Torrens Linear Trail and North Adelaide before heading back to Adelaide Oval, 
where the runners will finish on the Oval itself. It is expected that the event will attract upwards of 2500 
competitors and over 1000 spectators throughout the day. 
 
The event itself will run from 7:00am until 2:00pm on the day, with event infrastructure being bumped in 
from around 4:00am around the Adelaide Oval/War Memorial Drive areas. The course and associated 
infrastructure will be removed progressively as the course closes throughout the morning and early 
afternoon, with most areas throughout the course back to normal conditions by 2:00pm. 
 
During this time, there will be a number of road closures and amended traffic conditions in place, as 
outlined on the attached map. Where possible we will look to limit the impact on local residents and 
businesses and maintain as much access as we can. Where nominated on the attached plan we will be 
putting stop/go closures in place to maintain access to residential streets, and during the event should 
access be required to your residential property we will be instructing traffic management to help escort 
your vehicle through the course the safest way possible. 
 
A Road Closure event application has been submitted to the City of Adelaide and as part of the approval 
process we are consulting with residents and businesses in the area to seek feedback on our application. 
 
We appreciate the support of the public in ensuring that our event is a success. We will make every effort 
to minimise impact on your neighbourhood/business and will conduct our activities in accordance with the 
conditions of the Event Approval granted by the City of Adelaide.  
 
We request that feedback about our proposed road closure and event be submitted to the City of 
Adelaide’s Events Team either via email: events@cityofadelaide.com.au or by telephone on 8203 7203 by 
COB Monday May 20, 2019.  
 
Should you require further information or if you wish to contact me directly, I can be contacted on email 
events@sarrc.asn.au or telephone 0403 039 307. 

 
Alternatively, if you would like to speak to a Council representative, you can contact Mark Di Gianni, Road 
Event Coordinator on 8203 7322 or events@cityofadelaide.com.au 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Ben Hockings 
Race Director – 2019 Adelaide Marathon Festival

mailto:events@cityofadelaide.com
mailto:events@sarrc.asn.au
mailto:events@cityofadelaide.com


 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


